Nirmala Memorial Foundation College of Commerce and Science
NMFC/DEP-67/AUG2024 8™ August 2024

Notice

(For First and Third Year BAMMOQ)

Students are hereby informed that the college has arranged a visit to St. Paul’s
Institute (located in Bandra West), as a part of internal assessment and it is

compulsory for all the students. The visit is scheduled on Wednesday, 21st

August, 2024 at 9:00 am.

Students will have to pay (as a deposit) a registration fee of Rs. 100/- for the
said visit to Ms. Minu Paul latest by Tuesday, 13th August, 2024. This amount

will be given back to the students on the day of visit.

Address of the Venue -: St. Pauls Media Complex, 24th Road, TPS III, Bandra

(West), Mumbai 400050.
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